Andrea Gyger

From: Mark Blaszkiewicz

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:47 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mail In voting

Thank you for making the Rulemaking Hearing available to the public, as noted by Ms. Kessler it was
late which probably caused many to drop out of the meeting. Once again, the challenge of
technology and people not being fully familiar with the process.

| posted my comment during the meeting agreeing with the lady from the Western Slope that the
State should not be looking into any dramatic change of our voting system four months from an
election. Mail in ballots are subject to fraud through the use of modern copying technology along with
private, contracted mail delivery and postal challenges during a budget deficit year causing
unrest/discontent amongst postal employees.

We have had a system that has stood the tests of prior elections and would not cast doubt on election
results such as ballots taking longer to mail in from the Western Slope, Eastern Plains making these
voters believe their voices are not heard. The State must gain the support and trust of all
Coloradoans by listening to every citizen, especially those outside the Denver Metro area.

A dedicated and committed Coloradoan,

Mark Blaszkiewicz





